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Comments: I am writing to voice my opposition to the East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange.  As

someone who has hunted in the Crazies multiple times, and who specifically moved to MT from out of state for

increased hunting and outdoor recreation opportunity, I feel that this deal negatively impacts the public land users

immensely.  The habitat that is sacrificed is prime wildlife habitat that offers hunters and non hunters alike a

unique opportunity to fulfill satisfying experiences in nature. In years past I have successfully hunted in the

Crazies and those memories will never be forgotten. I am not worried about myself and my access. I am

concerned for my kids, and their kids, and their kids, that they will not get to experience and enjoy these

traditions that have become so unique and valuable to our way of life as Montanans and Americans. We have a

unique set of rights in this country, where with dedication and hard work you can get out and accomplish great

things. I am afraid opportunity will be restricted and limited to those who have the most money through deals like

this. Please reconsider this land exchange and keep the Crazies open to access for our future generations of

public land users. 


